
30 January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

At PCS we thrive in ensuring that all our students are happy and safe. We are addressing
safeguarding concerns in and outside of school efficiently and proactively. In the past few
months, we have seen an increase in incidents that are happening outside of school, and
especially due to students not using WhatsApp appropriately. In order to help us tackle
online bullying and to promote online safety, please find the advice sheet attached on how to
use and monitor WhatsApp.

Yours sincerely

M Verniol
Mr Mat Verniol
Assistant Headteacher - DSL

https://www.onlinesafetyalliance.org/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/whatsapp.pdf

https://www.onlinesafetyalliance.org/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/whatsapp.pdf

